
Minute no 2017/2

MEETING HELD ON

Thursday 16th March, 2017

PRESENT:         Anthony Milner, Chairman: Trevor Thomson, Vice Chair: Malcolm Carter, Treasurer

Norma Harrison, Secretary:  Helen Milner, Sandra Greenwood

ACTION BY

APOLOGIES:   Pete Wilson, Jill Wilson

The Minutes from the meeting held on 16th February 2017 were agreed and signed by the Chairman

Treasurers report              Deposit Account   £1,000.45

                                                  Current Ac count  £531.65

                                                  Cash in hand          £54.40

AM reported that he had not been able to find out who owns the VH.  Chris Welford to be 

contacted AM

It was suggested that Peter Masheader be contacted as he may have some knowledge, but that it

should be put in the Warbler again TT

The new rates for hiring the VH were agreed at £7 per hour for general hirers

                                                                                                £10.50p per hour for commercial use

                                                                                              £12.50p for Council elections etc

These new charges to come into operation on 1st April and, together with the change of entry code 

to 2017.  The hirers to be informed by letter

The updated "Terms and Conditions" on hiring the Village Hall were agreed SG

SG reported that a new pilates class was to start on 22nd March and it was agreed that this should

be free to the hirer until after the Easter holidays

the floor to be sanded and treated.  6th April was suggested and agreed

Open gardens was hoping to go ahead on 25th June

It was agreed that the Bad Apple production of Salsa Verde should be booked for 26th September

at a cost of £350 or 80% of the door if not enough tickets are sold HM

It was agreed that we should try to organise an evening of entertainment with a hot supper, to

include music from our local duo and a magic show.  Saturday 13th May was suggested AM

TT reported that he was trying to set up a Brunch club, one Friday a month on the same lines as

the Kirby Grindalythe luncheon club.  He anticipated running this with the help of volunteers

This was agreed in principle

It was agreed that we should look into the cost of a premises bar license TT

TT reported that Sue Hone was trying to set up a "Pop­Up Cinema Club".  This would operate

1 Friday a month followed by a kids club on the Saturday morning.  It was agreed that we should 

offer the free use of  Weaverthorpe Village Hall but we should sell refreshments etc to offset the

costs TT

It was agreed that we should look seriousy into the cost of replacing our chairs with folding, more
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comfortable ones TT

Next meeting to be held on 20th April at 7pm at The Old Post Office

signed    ______________________________________________________

Chairman

date        _________________________________________
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